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Important Dates

Spirit Week TBD - Monday,

December 16th to Friday,

December 20th

Winter Break - No School -

Monday, December 23rd,

Monday, January 6th

December 2024

265 Grey Street
Winnipeg, MB R2L 1V6

Phone:(204) 669-4482
School Website

School Hours:
08:50—Entry Bell

09:00—Start of Morning
12:00—12:55—Lunch

1:00—Start of Afternoon
3:30—Dismissal

Principal 
Mme R. Schappert

Secretary
 Mrs. S. Hendrickson

Lunch Program Coordinator 
Ms. S. McGee

Munroe Daycare: George V
N/K & Gr 1-6: 

(204) 793-7626
Munroe Daycare Office Ph:

(204) 661-8500

Winnipeg School Division
1577 Wall Street E.

Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3E 2S5

Transportation Department:
(204) 789-0452

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/GeorgeV


Our Grade 1-3 students as well as
our Grade 7/8 band will be
performing at this year’s winter
concert on December 12th at 1:30
pm and 6:00 pm.

Students are encouraged to
wear festive/holiday clothing
and hats. Limited seating will be
available for families. Gym doors
open 15 minutes before the
concert.

Grades 1-3 & 7/8 Winter Concert
Thursday,

December 12th
1:30 pm & 6:00 pm

Our N/K Winter Concert will
be at 10:45 am in the gym.

Doors open at 10:30 am

Accessible seating will be
available.

N/K Winter Concert
Friday, 

December 13th



Want to get involved with your child's
school? Join parent council today!

Please check the school website for meeting
dates and times.

Open positions this year:
French Immersion Advisory Council Rep

Thank you to our new Central District
Advisory Rep, Bhawna Batra, and our new
Secretary, Kathy Biegun

If you are interested in volunteering for
Parent Council or for a specific Parent
Council initiative, please contact the
Secretary of our Parent Council by email:
egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com

Parent Council
Monday, 

December 16th
at 6:30 PM

Please enter by the parking lot doors
and meet in the library.

Orientation will be held In the
library from 9:15-10:15 am for
Grade 4 students.

Grade 4 Swimming Counts
Friday, 

December 13th

mailto:%20egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com


Grades 1-3
Days 1, 3, & 5 pm recess group

Running games. (Ex: What time is it Mr. Wolf?)

Grades 4-6 
Days 2, 4, & 6 pm recess soccer

Afternoon Recess Activities
With Mr. Melnyk

Winter Break
Enjoy a wonderful winter break! 

See you in the New Year!

Monday, 
December 23rd

to
Friday, 

January 3rd



November seemed to fly by with a lot of fun
activities in the gym and of course, report cards.

The classes enjoyed a variety of chasing and
fleeing activities, as well as some striking games

like tennis.

During the lunch hour students from Grades 5-8
had the opportunity to practice their volleyball
skills. The Grade 5 & 6 students did a great job

representing the school at the Northeast volleyball
tournament hosted by Kent Road School.

This December the Grade 7/8 students are
welcome to play tennis at lunch in the gym on

Wednesdays, with open gym activities available to
them Monday & Friday. 

The Grade 5/6 students will be able to participate
in tennis club on Tuesdays & Thursdays, until

December 13th, as the following week the gym will
be unavailable due to the preparation for our

winter concerts.

Hopefully we continue to have some amazing
weather so that our families can enjoy some winter

activities together during the winter break.

Phys-Ed Updates From Mr. Melnyk



Our nutrition program has begun, and we are
excited to be able to offer a healthy snack option to

every student each day. A big thank you to our
snack helpers who have been bringing snack to

classrooms. We are looking forward to continuing
to expand this program and teaching students

about healthy food choices.

Nutrition Program



You’re Invited to the George V
Winter Concert!

Students are asked to arrive at school between 5:30-5:45 p.m. and report to their
homeroom class. Gym doors will open at 5:30 p.m. Extended family members are
strongly encouraged to attend the afternoon performance as we anticipate a full gym
for the evening performance. Please be note that there is limited seating. We ask that
a maximum of only four persons attend the winter concert per family in the evening.
There will be an accessible seating section available and labeled in the front row.
Concert Dress: Students are encouraged to dress up in festive colours and clothing.

Holiday sweaters and hats are welcome!

This performance is very important and our overall success depends on the participation
of all our students making music together.
If you have any questions, please contact Mme Riel at lriel@wsd1.org or 204-669-4482.

Sincerely,

Mme Riel

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Join us for our Winter Concert performances for students in
7/8 Band .

with theGrades 1-3 Grade

École George V Winter Concert

Sneezy the Snowman 

Thursday, December 12th, 2024

Afternoon Performance 1:30 pm

Evening Performance 6:00 pm

mailto:%20lriel@wsd1.org





